
As a public Board, the State Board welcomes input from the public.   If the State Board allows 
public comment: 

• Each comment will be limited to three minutes unless the Board Chair allows otherwise. 
 

• Individuals must be recognized by the Board Chair prior to speaking.  If it becomes 
necessary to maintain order, individuals may be removed from the Auditorium, in which 
case the individual may observe the meeting through live streaming. 
 

• Comments on an agenda items must be germane to the item.  Other comments may be 
heard at the end of the agenda.   
 

• Repetitive presentations may be limited by the Board Chair.   


